
Diocese of Owensboro Summer Feeding Program 

 

 

 

 

The Diocese of Owensboro Food Service office will be participating in 

the Summer Feeding Program at Mary Carrico School from June 1st – 

July 31st. This site will be closed on July 5th and July 27th. 

These nutricious meals are provided free to children 18 and under. It 

will be a drive thru pick up, with lunch provided from 11:30 – 12:30 and 

the next days breakfast will be included. All meals must take a milk for 

breakfast and lunch. 

If you have any questions, please contact Davida Wright at 270-302-

4356 or email at café@stmarywoods.com. 

 


